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Maritime-Ontario  Freight Lines Limited is excited to announce the 

addition of  Richard Couto to our Senior Leadership Team in the role 

of Vice President, Information Technology.  

Richard’s extensive transportation experience in consort to his many 

years of software development in the pharmaceutical industry, brings 

to M-O® an element of proficiency our team and more importantly, our 

customers, will benefit from for years to come.

We are thrilled to have Richard join the M-O® family and we look forward 

to his expertise leading our I.T. team in our mission to continuously enrich 

the M-O® customer experience on behalf of all of our clients.
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